Bijenik 152 b, 10000 Zagreb (Croatia)

Dear Friends,

| am very happy to write to you this message introducing a new initiative
“mi= in == Newsletter (Novosti iz Indije)” from our Embassy in Zagreb, Croatia.
As we increase our interactions and outreaches with Croatian institutions in
order to strengthen India-Croatia partnership, we thought it important to initiate a
monthly Newsletter which provides our friends, the most important information
from India as well as the update on initiatives of the month that helped our
bilateral relationship to become stronger.

We would like India-Croatia partnership to be multi-stakeholder
partnership and, therefore, we would be happy to receive your inputs and
contributions to be included in these Newsletters in future, if they bring new
ideas and initiatives, which have same objective as mentioned above, that is, to
grow India-Croatia partnership.

By reading the Newsletter, you would also be seeing the opportunities that
Newlndia provides to its global partners, including Croatia. We believe that the
complementarities between the two countries would strengthen the relationship
further and, in this context, Technology & Talent, Investment & Innovation,
Demand & Demography, and Energy & Environment would be the key
contributing verticals.

We look forward to your suggestions for making this particular initiative
more useful for our readers and multiple stakeholders, building the relationship
between India and Croatia stronger in coming months.

| also take this opportunity to wish you a very healthy, peaceful and

prosperous 2021.

-

(Raj Kumar Srivastava)
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